
Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt appreciation for 

allowing me to join [Company Name] earlier than the originally agreed date. This opportunity 

means a great deal to me, and I am excited to begin contributing to the team. 

Thank you once again for your understanding and flexibility. I am looking forward to starting my 

journey with [Company Name] and am eager to bring my skills to the role. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


